
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 Seminole Agencies Partner for Opioid Crisis PSA 

 
Seminole County (June 13, 2018)–Sheriff Dennis Lemma is among law enforcement, public health, and 
education leaders featured in a new public service announcement on the opioid crisis in Seminole County and 
the holistic approach being taken to fight it.  
 
On the front lines, Seminole County deputies are now all equipped with Narcan, the opioid inhibitor which has 
proven successful in saving the lives of dozens of overdose victims.  
 
The Florida Department of Health, Seminole County produced this comprehensive video exploring the 
contributing factors to this ongoing public health challenge. You can access a link to the video here.  
 
 
For more information contact: 
Mirna Chamorro (mirna.chamorro@flhealth.gov) 
Public Information Officer 
Florida Department of Health, Seminole County 
(407)665-3374 
or 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
        
 

####        
        
              
        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
        
        
      

Date: NEWS RELEASE NR#       06/13/18     18-29 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6im-hOpo1GM
mailto:mirna.chamorro@flhealth.gov
mailto:bkealing@seminolesheriff.org

